From: Stock, William
Sent: 10/22/2010 3:23:02 PM

To: 'nzs@couc.ca.cov' (pnzs@couc.ca gov)‘RedaCted
Redacted

Cc:

Bcec:

Subject: Presentation for Commissioners on the PG&E Gas Accord 5.

and Pearlie:

We have had a bit of a delay in getting to Commissioner Simon and others to brief them on the GAV
settlement. They wanted to wait until the new soping memo was issued which it was last Friday.

Previously Ramesh had provided me with some comments which | have incorporated.

Pearlie: Ramesh asked me to work with you on slide # 6.

| need some help from you on slide 16.
Can both of you call me early next week to discuss this?
Thanks.

Bill Stock @ 973-9100
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